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Candice Pon

From: Conor Wilson <conor.wilson@innerwest.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 27 April 2021 1:17 PM
To: Candice Pon
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Request for Comments - Marrickville Metro MP09_0191 MOD 12

Hi Candice  
 
Council has reviewed the proposed modification to the roundabout and makes the following comments on behalf of 
our engineers:  
 
No objection to the Modification and changes to the conditions as proposed subject to  the bond amount 
required at condition B7 being increased by $200,000 as surety that the roundabouts are constructed to 
Council's satisfaction 
 
Subject to the amendment to condition B7 (outlined above), Council has no objection to the proposed amendments. 
 
Kind regards  
 

Conor Wilson 
 

Senior Planner
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+61 2 9392 5997
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conor.wilson@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

    

 

Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of these lands, the Gadigal-Wangal people of the Eora Nation. 
 

 

 
 
 
  

 

From: Candice Pon <Candice.Pon@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 15 April 2021 3:07 PM 
To: Robyn Meakins <Robyn.Meakins@innerwest.nsw.gov.au>; Conor Wilson <conor.wilson@innerwest.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Request for Comments - Marrickville Metro MP09_0191 MOD 12 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environmental has received an Section 4.55 Modification Application to 
Marrickville Metro (MP09_0191) MOD 12 at 34 Victoria Avenue, Marrickville.  
 
Council is invited to make a submission on the application, including advice on recommended conditions of consent 
by Thursday 29 April 2021. The proposal seeks to modify delivery of the new roundabout at the intersection of 
Edinburgh Road and Railway Parade. 
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The modification request submitted by the Proponent and all other associated documents and appendices are 
available on the Department’s website at 
http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=10675 
 
If you have any queries regarding the modification request, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 

Candice Pon 
Planning Officer 
 

Planning & Assessment | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 9995 6644  |  E Candice.Pon@planning.nsw.gov.au 
Level 16, 4 Parramatta Square | Locked Bag 5022 | Parramatta NSW 2124 

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

        

Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies. 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 

 


